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Y1 Workshop English  

3rd April 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers of Year 1 children, 
 
We would like to invite you to our family learning activity on Wednesday 30th April (Stonechats) 
and Thursday 1st May (Whinchats), where you can find out more about Year 1 English and have 
fun making a resource to use at home to support your child's English learning.  
 
Sessions start after drop-off at 9:00am & finish by 10:30 latest. All resources and equipment are 
provided and the workshops are a great opportunity to discover practical ways to support your 
child’s learning in school and enjoy some quality time with your small person. As these sessions 
provide a wonderful (and rare!) opportunity for you to work 1:1 with your child and we would 
ask that younger siblings are not brought along on this occasion if possible. 
  
To sign up, or for more information, please email your name, your child's name and your child's 
class to mailto:familysupport@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk by Wednesday 23rd April. 
 
Please note that each session requires a minimum of 10 parents in order to go ahead, so please 
do sign up to attend as early as possible. If you can’t make your child’s assigned class day, please 
get in touch.  
  
I look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Shelley Thorpe 
Family Support Worker 
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